
 

 
 

 

 

NEWS  :      The Submission of the Financial Statement for Quarter 3, year 2017  

 

The Board of Directors Meeting of The International Engineering Public Company Limited (“The Company”) 

held on 4 December 2019 has approved the Financial Statement for Quarter 3, year 2017. 

 

On 9 December 2019, the Company has submitted the Financial Statement for Quarter 3 year 2017 ending 30 

September 2017 to the Office of Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) completely. 

 

Source : IEC Investor Relations 
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